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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Update Re: COVID-19 

School staff met yesterday and agreed on the following actions to be taken due to the current situation with regards 

to COVID-19. 

 Parents evening for all classes will now be cancelled and teachers will instead be sending out interim reports 

to parents. 

 Kingfisher’s visit to TRIBE on 24 March will, at the moment, still be going ahead as this is an outdoors activity 

and we will be the only school taking part in this activity. 

 The swimming gala which was taking place at Victoria Leisure Centre on 31 March has been cancelled. 

 The Open Centre trip has already been cancelled and will be rescheduled for later in the year.  

 The Easter service on 3 April will be for our children only and parents will no longer be able to attend.  

 We will confirm in due course whether or not the Easter bonnet parade will go ahead. 

 Our Bake Off event will be cancelled. 

 All After School Activity Clubs are cancelled from w/c 23 March with the exception of Boosters which will still 

take place. Our After School Club will still be running 3.15pm – 6pm. Please ensure you book if you need to 

use this club. 

 The FOSS Easter bonnet making activity will be cancelled. 

 Kingfisher’s swimming on a Friday has been cancelled. 

 Parents are asked not to come on to the school site unless they absolutely have to and should instead drop 

their children at the gate. TA’s will be on the school gates/doors when they open at 8.45am to welcome 

children. 

 Grandparents or anyone classed as more vulnerable to the virus can drop off and collect their 

grandchild/grandchildren 15 minutes early. We ask that you let us know by midday if you wish to collect 15 

minutes early. 

 

Further information will follow on provisions for home learning, should this become necessary. 

Thank you for your support, 

Elizabeth Stanley-Wainwright 

Headteacher 

 


